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To: Presidents and Chancellors, Institutional Research Directors, Chief Academic Officers,
Chief Financial Officers, and Liaisons of Texas Public and Independent Institutions of
Higher Education

Date: June 06, 2022
From: Jennielle Strother, EdD, Assistant Commissioner for Student Success
Subject: DEADLINE EXTENSION - Accelerate Student Success Planning Grant Opportunity

On May 26, 2022, Commissioner Keller released a memorandum announcing the Accelerate Student Success
Planning Grant opportunity for eligible institutions to request up to $50,000 to plan for development or
expansion of innovative programs and initiatives that accelerate student success by positively impacting
access, persistence, completion, and workforce transitions (see Accelerating Student Success Planning Grants

- THECB (texas.gov)). We are announcing that the deadline to submit the completed application packet has

been extended one week to June 13, 2022.

As provided in Commissioner Keller’s previous memorandum, Texas public and private/independent
institutions of higher education, university systems; health-related institutions; or community, technical, and
state colleges, as defined in Texas Education Code, Section 61.003(2)(3)(10)(15)(16), are eligible to apply.

For more information, or if you have any questions, please email Waylon Metoyer, Manager, College
Completion, at cri@highered.texas.gov.
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